
Heinzen-Wunrow Family Scholarship 
 
The Heinzen-Wunrow Family Scholarship was established in 2010 
by David and Jean (Heinzen) Wunrow. Jean is a graduate of 
Columbus and Dave is a strong supporter of CCS. Their two 
children, Lindsay and Gregory, are also graduates of Columbus. 
Receiving a faith-based education is important to the family and 
has been for over 40 years. The Heinzen-Wunrow family 
recognizes the many financial sacrifices it takes to provide this 
wonderful learning opportunity for children and young adults. They 
are hopeful that this scholarship will ease some of the financial 
burden a family takes on to send their child(ren) to CCS. 


